
 

Appointment of Mexico Agency to PIL Shipping Mexico 

16 April 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Business Partners, 

 

As part of our continuous effort to unify our network under a single brand identity, PIL 

SHIPPING MEXICO, S.A.P.I. DE C.V will be appointed as General Agency for Pacific 

International Lines with effect from 18 April 2024. 

 

Additionally, we are pleased to introduce Mr. Andres Guilermo Poveda Vega, General 

Manager of PIL Shipping Mexico. Together with him, the team aims to deliver service 

excellence to meet your shipping needs. 

 

The appointments will be effective from the following voyages*: 

S/N Vessel Name Voyage 
Service Name 

(Service Code) 

Destination, 

Estimated Time 

Arrival (ETA) 

1. Kota Peony CKPY0001E 
West Coast Central and South 

America Service 2 (WS2) 

Manzanillo, Mexico 

18 April 2024 

2. YM Essence VYES0085W 
West Coast Central and South 

America Service 6 (WS6) 

Manzanillo, Mexico 

21 April 2024 

3. Ever Libra VELB0073W 
West Coast Central and South 

America (WSA) 

Manzanillo, Mexico 

22 April 2024 

Please see below for the business address and contact information of the commercial team 

of our Agency’s office in Mexico. 

 

PIL SHIPPING MEXICO, S.A.P.I. DE C.V 

6th floor of Number 67 Frontera Street, Colonia Tizapán, Alcaldía Álvaro Obregón, CP 

01090, 

Mexico 

 

General Manager: Mr. Andres Guillermo Poveda Vega 

Email: 



 

 

Commercial Contact: 

Name Role Email 

Guadalupe Monserrat 

Frias 
Commercial Manager monserrat.frias@mex.pilship.com 

Raul Posadas Sales Executive raul.posadas@mex.pilship.com 

Alberto Palacios Sales Executive alberto.palacios@mex.pilship.com 

Angely Garduno Sales Executive angie.garduno@mex.pilship.com 

Daniel Saldana Sales Executive daniel.saldana@mex.pilship.com 

Marcos Tellechea Customer Service marco.tellechea@mex.pilship.com 

Gilberto Ruiz Customer Service gilberto.ruiz@mex.pilship.com 

Eduardo Gonzales Customer Service eduardo.gonzales@mex.pilship.com 

Zaida Espinoza Customer Service zaida.espinoza@mex.pilship.com 

Vida Garcia Customer Service vida.garcia@mex.pilship.com 

Our website will remain at www.pilship.com 

We would like to thank you for your continued support of PIL. If you have any questions, 

please contact our local office. 

Your Sincerely, 

Pacific International Lines 

 

http://www.pilship.com/

